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Our Ref: POS/Headteacher/Letters/Spring23-24/JAD

Date: 19th January 2024


Dear Parent/Carer(s)

I am writing now following the Christmas break as we are now back into school routines and procedures. One of these routines is Attendance at school.

Since the Pandemic attendance has been an issue for schools both locally and nationally.  Although attendance at Ruskin is at national average this is still not good enough as national averages are currently low.  Low attendance levels across the country are unfortunately now considered normal.  These patterns of absence at local and national level will mean very little to most people as what is important is that your child regularly attends school. 

Missing time from school for a holiday taken in term time will mean your child misses new learning which they will not be taught again but will encounter in an examination sometime in the future.

Broken attendance (random days) means that students miss important learning they will then struggle to catch up as learning in class is sequential and relies on prior knowledge.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We talk to students and send out in newsletters the importance of attendance and the correlation between absence and exam results.  In simple terms if children have lower attendance examination results will be affected.  Students also develop poor habits due to low attendance and most of the time this will not be tolerated in a workplace where poor attendance results in dismissal.

Please support us at Ruskin to ensure that attendance of your child remains high and give them the best opportunity to succeed in examinations and in future life.  We have a fantastic attendance team in school which includes two Education Family Support Workers that you may have already met.  We will support you if you are struggling with your child in any way.  Once again, please support us to maximise attendance at school and thanks to you in advance.

Yours sincerely
[image: ]
D Postlethwaite
Headteacher
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.

T:01270 560514 - F: 01270 650248
E: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk
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